[bookmark: _GoBack]NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP
November Update

This update will start with the same question as last month. Have you looked at the draft Seend Parish Character Statement, which is now up on the website? If not, please do! (www.seendparishplan.org) 
I ask because as the NDP edges towards completion we need you to be aware of its developments, and to realise that the NDP will be a statutory document if you approve it at the referendum that will be held next year. Prior to that there are a number of stages when you will be consulted.

We will soon finalise the draft evidence base and Neighbourhood Plan, which means we are moving towards starting the first formal stage of consultation to bring the Plan into force. 
1. This is called the pre-submission consultation, also known as Regulation 14 consultation. We hope to hold this six- week consultation period in January 2020, when formal comments on the draft Plan are invited. All comments received during that period will be considered by the Steering Group, and where appropriate, amendments to the Plan will be made.
2.  The draft Plan will then be submitted to Wiltshire Council, who will check that the Plan has fulfilled its legal requirements for process and consultation. 
3. Wiltshire Council will also hold a second formal public consultation, when comments on the draft Plan will again be invited.
4. The draft Plan will then be subject to Independent Examination, when the Examiner checks that the Plan meets the ‘basic conditions’ required before it can proceed. Modifications may be needed to ensure that it proceeds.
5.  The final formal stage is public referendum when the residents of Seend Parish can vote on whether they want the Neighbourhood Plan to be brought fully into force, making it part of Wiltshire Council’s framework for deciding planning applications in our Parish.

The next open meeting will be held on Thursday 31st October, 7.30pm, in the Community Centre.
All are welcome at the open meetings. (Members of the SG meet again between these open meetings to progress the background work, together with our Consultants).

                                        Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 
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